
member countries in NATO nuclear strategy and in the ^^roposals for a multi-

lateral nuclear force. At the end of the debates, the con^erence recommended

that governments study carefully all approaches to this pro lem "among which

the multilateral force is the only current proposal". In the c^urse of this discus-

sion, several Canadian delegates supported the need to study a11 approaches to the

problem, while, at the same time, stressing the need for unit1 of purpose and

mutual confidence among member governments in examining alternative propo-
sals and positions.

The conference closed on November 21, after which the Canalian delegates
paid a short visit to West Berlin at the invitation of the German authorities before
returning to Ottawa on November 24.
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